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HELP WANTED 
 

The Williamson Central School District is now accepting applications 
for the full-time ten-month position of Library Clerk in the Senior 
High School.  
 
Interested individuals are invited to request an application from the 
Business Office  (315-589-9661) and submit the completed form to 
Maria Ehresman, Superintendent of Schools, Williamson Central 
School, PO Box 900, Williamson NY  14589 by August 8, 2003. 
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